
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Testimonial 

 

Friday, January 04, 2013     

 

Jeff and his team have done two separate projects for my home over the last couple of years, and 

I have been so happy with his work that I am pleased to write this testimonial. 

 

My first experience with his work was when I was doing a complete renovation on the upstairs of 

my 100-year-old house. I was stripping the walls down to the studs and knew that now was the 

time to do the insulation properly. Because of the way the dormers were constructed, traditional 

fiberglass batting would have been totally insufficient. I had read about spray-foam insulation and 

wanted the extra insulating power it provided, but knew it was more expensive. My budget was 

very limited, but I knew I would be sorry if I cut corners on this step.  

 

Jeff came in and gave what I thought was a very reasonable price, but what I got for that was far 

more than I expected. Spray foam tends to be a messy process, but the crew was very careful to 

mask off the area and clean up after their work. The crew was respectful of my home and did a 

terrific job. The result was an upstairs that was not only well-insulated, it was water-tight, air-tight, 

and quiet! That part of the house was now the most comfortable and pleasant in the winter months.   

 

My next project was to insulate the floors on the first level of the house. The flooding from 

Superstorm Sandy hurried the project along since it required that all the soaked batt insulation be 

removed and replaced. Rather than replacing it with more batting, (which had proved ineffective 

in keeping us warm), I called Jeff again. 

 

To my delight, Jeff’s price was actually in the same range as installing fiberglass batting, and I 

scheduled the work as soon as he could fit me in. The job was done in half a day, and I could feel 

the difference immediately. Previously, my tile floors had been icy all winter long – we wouldn’t 

go into the kitchen without shoes on if we could avoid it. When Jeff knocked to tell me they had 

finished, I had to walk across a tile floor to answer the door, and despite the cold windy weather 

outside, my floor was warm! 

 

I am exceedingly pleased with this company, and wouldn’t hesitate to recommend it to anyone. 

The product itself is excellent, and Jeff and his crew are highly skilled and true professionals, and 

they’re nice guys to boot! I guarantee you won’t be disappointed.    

 

-Marie Zumwalt, Pleasantville homeowner 


